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Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Farmers
The Farmers team have been busy building strong 
attachments with the children. They have done this 
by speaking about our feelings, making a new family 
tree and display of all our children’s family photos. 
This serves to support the children settling back into 
the setting. The children have loved creating the tree 
and speaking about their home life. We are working 
on discussing emotions and how we are feeling. We 
have been using emotion puppets and added new 
stories to the book area to support this. We have 
also started discussing how we are feeling in the 
morning and afternoon circle times. 

The children love The Hungry Caterpillar story, and 
this has been linked to several activities such as 
food tasting and food exploration texture trays. We 
are also taking this book further and will be 
developing a mobile display using the story to 
support the children in recalling the days of the week 
and numbers. 

Lambs 
The staff in the Lambs room have been working on 
building strong attachments and settling new 
children. They have been keeping routines 
consistent and using circle times to share songs and 
stories with the Lambs children. Some of the older 
lambs have started to speak and have taken a love 
to colours. This interest has been reflected in the 
planning. The Lambs were very engaged in their 
recent rainbow topic during which they have been 
exploring new colours each day by the means of 
songs, themed tuff trays and colour hunts. 
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0161 653 1996
Ginger

Ginger is a fluffy pup who 
loves exploring the 

outdoors. She’s about to 
start her guide dog training 
but she needs your help.

NSPCC fundraising
We would like to thank all parents and families for 
their generous donations over the past year to the 
various NSPCC events/appeals each nursery has 
hosted. Together, with your help, we have been 
able to raise £6392 for the NSPCC across 
Fisherfield this year! This money will serve to make 
the lives of vulnerable children across the country 
better. We have been raising money for the NSPCC 
since 2009 and we are proud to say that with the 
support of the families who attend our nurseries, we 
have raised £84,145 in just over a decade.

After consulting with the Nursery Council in each of 
the Fisherfield nurseries, we have made the 
decision to start supporting the RSPCA. The 
children have demonstrated an interest and love for 
animals, and this will be a great way to build on 
their interests. As part of our support for the 
RSPCA, we will be sponsoring a dog named 
‘Ginger’ and will continue to host exciting and fun 
fundraising events as soon as it is safe to do so!


